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APR 20 1989

Mr. William T. Russell
Regional Administrator
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Docket Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Russell:

Reference: USNRC Letter 22 March 1989, subject: Notice of Violation
and Proposed Imposition of Civil Penalty. This letter acknowledges
that our request for an extension was granted this date telephoni~-
cally by Mr. Herb Williams, Region I. Our new submission date will
be 5 May 1985.

Sincerely,

IRVING, III

USAF, BSC
Director
CY FURN:
Director, Office of Enforcement
USNRC

Washington, DC 20555



